UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION |
6.1 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19408

-
..".

November 24, 1976

Metropolitan Edison Company Docket No. 50-289
Attention: Mr. R. C. Arnold
Vice President
P. 0. Box 542
Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Circular 76-06 is forwarded to you for action. If there
are any questions related to your understanding of the actions required,
please contact this office.

Sincerely,

oav&d-ge‘c>\ ’
s P. 0'Reilly
Didector

ce: J. G. Herbein, Manager, Generation Operations = Nuclear
R. W. Heward, Project Manager, GPUSC
Miss Mary V. Southard, Chairman, Citizens for a Safe Environment

Enclosure:
IE Circular 76-06



